
 
Religious Education Progression Document- Moorside Community Primary Academy School. 

Year Group  EYFS area linked to 

subject…  

Year 1  Year 2  Year 3  Year 4  Year 5  Year 6  

Christianity  

  

EYFS-Skills-and-
Progression-Map-2023-
006.pdf (moorside-
academy.co.uk) 

Retell the Christian 
Creation Story and to 
explore how this 
influences how Christians 
behave towards nature 
and the environment.   

Reflect on the Christmas 
story and what gifts would 
be meaningful for Jesus.  
 
Identify when it is easy or 
difficult to show 
friendship and explore 
when Jesus may have 
found it difficult. 

   
To know that Jesus is 
special to Christians and 
how his welcome on Palm  
Sunday shows this.  

Retell bible stories that 
show kindness and how to 
explore how this makes 
Christian’s behave 
towards other people.   

Reflect on the Christmas 
story and reasons for 
Jesus’ birth.   

Retell the Easter story and 
understand what Jesus’ 
resurrection means for 
Christians.   

 

Find out what the true 
meaning of Christmas is to 
Christians and compare 
this to what Christmas 
means to us.    

Retell bible stories about 
when miracles have 
happened and question 
whether Jesus really did 
perform miracles   

Recall key events in the 
Easter story and 
understand why Jesus’ 
crucifixion symbolizes 
hope for Christians.   

Understand the 
symbolism in the  
Christmas story and think 
about what the different 
parts mean to Christians 
today.   

Understand how Jesus’s 
life, death and 
resurrection teaches 
Christians about 
forgiveness.   

Understand how going to 
church is to show 
someone is a Christian.  
 

  

Evaluate the different 
accounts of the Christmas 
Story and understand 
that stories can be true in 
different ways.   

Question whether God 
intended Jesus to be 
crucified or whether 
Jesus’ crucifixion was the 
consequence of events 
during Holy week.   

Understand how 
Christians show their 
commitment to God and 
if there is a best way. 

Analyse the Christian 
belief in the Virgin Birth 
and assess the significance 
of this to Christians.   

Evaluate different beliefs 
about eternity and to 
understand the Christian 
perspective on this.   

Examine the influences 
Christianity still has on the 
world and evaluate 
whether it is still a strong 
religion.   

 

  

Judaism   EYFS-Skills-and-
Progression-Map-2023-
006.pdf (moorside-
academy.co.uk) 

  

To empathise with Jewish 
children by emphasising 
what they do during 
Shabbat and why it is 
important to them.   
 
To empathise with Jewish 
children by understanding 
how it feels for them to 
take part in Chanukah 
activities.   
 

Understand how 
celebrating the Passover 
and keeping Kashrut (food 
laws) helps Jews show God 
that they value their 
special relationship with 
him.   

xx  Understand the special 
relationship between Jews 
and God and the promises 
they make to each other.  
 
Understand how 
celebrating the Passover 
and keeping Kashrut (food 
laws) help Jews show God 
they value their special 
relationship with him.   

Understand different ways 
that Jews show their 
commitment to God, 
comparing their practices 
in order to explore which 
shows the most 
commitment.   

 xx xx  
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Islam   EYFS-Skills-and-

Progression-Map-2023-
006.pdf (moorside-
academy.co.uk) 
  

 xx Understand why Muslims 
visit the Mosque and to 
explore whether this gives 
them a sense of belonging.   

Understand what happens 
during Hajj and to explore 
the importance of this to 
Muslims.   

 

xx   xx xx  Understand some of the 
ways Muslims show their 
commitment to God and 
evaluate if there is a best 
way.   

 
Identify the ways in which 
Muslims try to live good 
lives and how their belief 
in Akhirah influences this.  
 
Challenge stereotyping 
through understanding 
different Muslim 
interpretations of jihad 
and how this links to 
getting to heaven.   
 

Hinduism   EYFS-Skills-and-
Progression-Map-2023-
006.pdf (moorside-
academy.co.uk) 

 xx  xx Investigate what happens 
during the festival Diwali 
and whether the 
celebrations bring a sense 
of belonging for Hindus.  
 
Understand the Hindu 
belief that there is one 
God with many different 
aspects. 

 xx Understand the Hindu 
belief that there is one  
God with many aspects.  

  

 xx 

Sikhism  EYFS-Skills-and-
Progression-Map-2023-
006.pdf (moorside-
academy.co.uk) 

xx   xx Understand the different 
ways in which Sikhs show 
their commitment to God, 
comparing their practices 
in order to explore which 
shows the most 
commitment.    

 xx Compare the different 
ways Sikhs put their 
religion in to practice.   

Understand how Sikhs 
show their commitment 
to God and evaluate if 
there is a best way.   
  
 

 xx 
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